
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
 

I hope you have had a peaceful Summer and you and your families are well. We are delighted 

that we have welcomed our children back to school. There has been a very calm start to the 

year and the children have started to get back into the school routines very quickly. 

 

We will be holding “meet the teacher” sessions for year 1-6 parents/careers over the next 

week so you will be able to find out more about what your child will be doing in their new 

year group over the year. All the meetings will be in the sports hall and they will start at 

9.00am. The dates are as follows: 

 

Year 6 – Friday 9th September 

Year 1 – Monday 12th September 

Year 2 – Tuesday 13th September 

Year 4 – Wednesday 14th September 

Year 3 – Thursday 15thth September 

Year 5 – Friday 16th September 

 

We are all looking forward to our new year of learning. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Anne Conboy 
 

Miss A M Conboy 

Headteacher 


